
 

 
 

A14 Junctions 11 to 13 electrical renewal works  

 

NH611538 

 

J13 Services Update – 25.09.23 

 

Dear Customer, 
 
Further to your first bulletin 06.09.23 I can now provide the following update; 
 
The exit / entry road to the J13 services will be closed overnight between 8pm to 
6am on:  

• 21st September until 28th September 

• 8th November until 15th November  

• 7th & 8th December  
 

We wish to advise you that escorting duties for businesses at J13 Services are to 

continue using the previously agreed methods to gain access and egress on the 

dates given above with the exception that on the 26th, 27th & 28th Sept, only the 

A605 layby will be in use as a meeting point for escorting. 

Please note these dates are subject to change due to weather or unforeseen 

circumstances.  

 
Emergency Contact Details 
 
Traffic Safety Officer: Mr Gareth Thomas : Work Tel No: 07917 171149 
Only to be used 6pm to 6am 

More information 

 

For more information, or to be removed from the mailing list, please email:  
EMComms@amey.co.uk  
 
Kind regards 
 

 

Kelly White 

Public Liaison Officer  

mailto:EMComms@amey.co.uk

